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Dear Parents/Carers,                      The Magic of Music                                               Tue. 19th September 

We are on a mission to bring the Magic of Music into as many Sussex homes as possible. Today at school 
your child experienced the excitement of seeing and hearing a demonstration of the  cello which is available 
to learn at your school. 

 Learning to play a musical instrument provides children with an experience that enriches their lives in so many 
ways. Through learning an instrument children will learn musical skills that help develop a lifelong love of 
music. Research has also shown that there are many other benefits associated with learning to play a musical 
instrument including: 

• raising confidence and self-esteem 

• improving teamwork, concentration and many other skills for learning 

• connecting with new people and broadening horizons 

• improving well-being by becoming happier and healthier 

Lessons take place either individually or in small groups during the school day and I am pleased to confirm we 
are planning to start new pupils this term. If you would like to register your child for lessons please apply 
directly via our website www.createmusic.org.uk   

If you would like to find out further information, I am hosting a zoom meeting on Wednesday 27th September 
at 5.30pm which you are very welcome to attend. The meeting will last approximately 20 minutes and you’ll 
be able to find out about what’s involved in learning an instrument, the curriculum followed, the costs, hiring 
an instrument and how you may be able to receive financial support towards lesson fees.               

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/3302228343?pwd=6OgUZd37nE2bOb4XxAV5mCr97LlxAV.1 

Meeting ID: 330 222 8343 

Passcode: Firle 

I very much hope that your child will be interested in learning to play the cello and experience the Magic of 
Music. 

Kind regards,  

Daphne Brady (cello teacher)       daphne.brady@createmusic.org.uk 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please tick the appropriate statement and return to school office 0r contact Daphne Brady 

I can attend the parents meeting on Wednesday 27th September 
 
 I cannot attend the meeting, but I am still very interested in my child starting to learn.       

 

Name of Child: __________________________________ Class: ______________________ 

Telephone number: ________________________ email address: _______________________ 
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